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OFFICIAL 

  

Dear Bridget, 

Thank you for writing to Senator the Hon Katy Gallagher, the Minister for Finance, Minister for 
Women, Minister for the Public Service and Minister for Government Services expressing your 
congratulations and highlighting the important work of Zonta Australia towards gender equality and 
economic security for women and girls in Australia and internationally.   

The Minister is eager to continue working with organisations like Zonta Australia to improve 
outcomes for women into this new term. Unfortunately, due to the large volume of requests and the 
existing commitments in the Minister’s diary, she is unable to meet at this time but thank you for 
your kind invitation.  

The issues raised in your letter are also the responsibility of the Minister for Social Services, the Hon 
Tanya Plibersek MP, and the Assistant Minister for Health and Aged Care, Assistant Minister for 
Indigenous Health and Assistant Minister for Women, the Hon Rebecca White MP, so you may also 
wish to reach out to their offices if you have not already done so.   

Thank you again for writing to the Minister.   

Yours sincerely,  

  

  

Office of Senator the Hon Katy Gallagher 

Minister for Finance 

Minister for Women 

Minister for the Public Service 

Minister for Government Services 

E: ministergallagher@ps.pm.gov.au  
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